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pG34.1.30

From: PATRICK SMYTH

To: "clerk@toronto.ca" <clerk@toronto.ca>

CC: “mtoft@toronto.ca” <mtoft@toronto.ca>, "councillor_augimeri@toronto.ca" ...
Date: 7:51 PM 7/6/2014

Subject: PG 34.1 - Eglinton Connects Planning Study

Please be advised that the Avenue Road Eglinton Community Association (ARECA) opposes the item PG
34.1 Eglinton Connects Planning Study on the basis that proper Notice has not been given.

ARECA represents residents in the stretch of Eglinton Avenue on the north side from Yonge Street to

Chaplin Cresent. Neither ARECA or the residents affected by this proposal have been notified or given
the opportunity to make their concerns known.

Yours sincerely,

Patrick Smyth
for and on behalf of
ARECA
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